Resolution #9-2023/2024

WHEREAS, the Grundy County Board of Supervisors has reviewed a
proposed letter to bidders for use in re-soliciting bids for the construction of an
addition to the Grundy County Law Enforcement Center, and

WHEREAS, the Board of Supervisors wishes to proceed with re-soliciting
bids for the public improvement, and

WHEREAS, the Board of Supervisors finds that the proposed letter to
bidders is sufficient.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Grundy County Board of
Supervisors that it hereby approves and accepts the proposed letter to bidders and
authorizes the chairperson to sign the same.

PASSED AND ADOPTED this 28th day of August, 2023.

Vic H. Vandehaar, Chairperson
Grundy County Board of Supervisors

ATTEST:

Rhonda R. Deters, County Auditor



